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Andrea Gyger

From: Hall, Hillary [hhall@bouldercounty.org]
Sent: Monday, August 03, 2009 3:51 PM
To: Andrea Gyger
Subject: Rule making August 3rd

Boulder County has just one comment on the proposed rules for today.   

 

Comments on Rule Making: 

30.1.6 The ID requirements for a public institution of higher education exceed what is required 

for other forms of ID by requiring the ID to include a birth date.  DOB is used to determine 

eligibility and would be included in the voter registration record and is therefore excessive in the 

ID requirements.  Would also strike the term student as faculty of the higher education also have 

this type of ID. 

 
Thank you, 

Hillary Hall 

Boulder County Clerk and Recorder 


